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Friday 11th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Today you will receive your child’s report for this academic year, 2024/25. Our annual reports continue to 
reflect our bespoke Skylark Curriculum and outline pupils’ enjoyment, attainment and progress in our 
Discover, Explore and Create projects (as well as in the Core subjects of Reading, Writing and Maths that are 
always reported on). In addition to the reports themselves, you should also find enclosed the following 
information:  

❖ This covering letter;  
❖ Reception end-of-year EYFS results (if applicable); 
❖ Year 1 and 2 Phonics results (if applicable);  
❖ Year 4 Multiplication Check results (if applicable); 
❖ Key Stage Two SATs results (if applicable);   
❖ New class and teacher information;  
❖ Attendance information for the school year 2024/25.  

 
As ever, there is an opportunity – if you have any questions after reading your child’s report – for you to 
discuss the report’s content with your child’s class teacher. Therefore, if you do have any queries, please 
contact the School Office on plumptonoffice@skylarkfed.education.  

We hope you enjoy reading about your child’s achievements this academic year; I know I have enjoyed 
reading the positive comments written by teachers which celebrate our pupils’ enthusiasm, determination 
and hard work during another busy academic year.  

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Mr. J Hughes                                                                                                                                                                            
Head of School  
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